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Dear Parents and Carers 

EYFS Christmas Production 

We are looking forward to performing our Nativity Play ‘The Big Little Nativity’ for you on 

Thursday 2nd December 2021 at 2.00pm. 

These are the arrangements that we have had to put in place and we ask you please to support us 

with them: 

 Strictly 2 adults per child  
(we will tick you off on entry so that we are able to contact you if necessary) 

 No ticket required 

 Please do not bring younger children unless you absolutely have to (our children are 

easily distracted and this is their big moment!) 

 Please do not arrive before 1.30 pm 

 Please queue at the front of the school 

 Please do not come if you have any COVID symptoms 

 Please wear a mask and sanitise on entry 

 Please park considerately – why not park in the Village Hall car park or Ousley Road? 

  

The PTFA will be providing one of their magnificent hampers for a raffle, with proceeds going 

towards much needed funds such as new stage lights and new playground equipment. 

Please be aware that there is limited space for buggies out the front of the school. 

Photographs may be taken (the children will pose at the end for you).  Please be aware that 

images must not be uploaded to any form of social media or emailed out. 

 

We really look forward to seeing you on Thursday 2nd December. 

Many thanks 

The EYFS Team 
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